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Comments: | am writing to share my opposition to increasing the decibel limit for ATV's on the Oregon Dunes.
Manufacturers should be capable of decreasing the decibels that their equipment produces, which would benefit
people and animals sharing airspace with the equipment. Oregon's limits provide incentive for manufactures to
produce equipment that is less noisy and destructive to human ears and disruptive of habitat. | urge you to keep
the limits as they are, or better yet, to lower the limits.



